October 14, 2004

Tom Breton

Dynamic Flyer Distribution
2108 Lakeshore Road
Burlington, ON

L7R 1A3

Dear Mr. Breton,

Please accept this letter as a thank you for the job you did distributing the Town of
Oakville’s Spring 2004 Ward Newsletters.

These newsletters are a great way for our Councillors to communicate to our residents.
As such, we rely heavily on distribution to reach each and every household in Oakville.

Distribution of the Ward Newsletters is always challenging for us due to the strict
adherence to the Ward boundaries. Your professionalism and excellent work ethic when
faced with these challenges was very much appreciated. With your distribution, I was
confident that every effort was made to ensure that our newsletters were distributed to
every household.

I look forward to working with you again.

Sincerely,

L

Gisele Shaw
Manager, Corporate Communications
Town of Oakville

Town of Oakville

P.O. Box 310, 1225 Trafalgar Road
Oakville, Ontario L6J 5A6

Tel. 905-845-6601




